LHS Cheer Board Meeting Minutes

Monday, March 23, 2016

In attendance:
Tamara Mclean, Co-President
Annette White, Co-President
Peggy Sauer-Clark-Co-Vice President
Patti Puckett-Co-Vice President
Asana Bowman-Treasurer

Diana Olsen-Secretary

Old Business

Bylaws were updated and sent to AD Scott Kelly. They have been posted on the website

Committee Reports

- Senior week for basketball was a success
 - Next year assign banners earlier
- Miss Odyssey was a great success!
- Banquet was a huge success and enjoyed by all those present!

New Business

- New rule for Miss O. If cheerleader is not in the pageant, parent works before, during or after. You
 may not just donate to the pageant. If the cheerleader is in the pageant you may work before or
 donate. If you are going to be at an all-star competition you must notify the President and then
 work before the pageant (parent and cheerleader)
- If the parent or cheerleader does not work, there will be charge of \$55.00 to attend the banquet as profits from Miss O fund the banquet.
- Discussion regarding SR week basketball for who is in charge of banner assignments and hanging banners. Next year have parent in charge collect baby pictures of players and cheerleaders and hand out along with cut paper for the banners.
- Discussion regarding incoming freshman parents to be nominated for Board secretary.
- Post tryout meeting set for April 13, 2016. Discussion regarding tables and where board members and other parent will help. Discussion regarding sequence of meeting.
- Board member were assigned to their jobs over committee chairs.
- Several parents that serve as committee chairs are being asked to make notebooks for the next parent to take the position.